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ANTI-RACISM STATEMENT REGARDING THOSE OF CHINESE, JAPANESE, TAIWANESE, KOREAN, AND PACIFIC ISLANDER DESCENT  

  Whereas the United States has a sizeable population of Chinese descendants, and allegations of discrimination-based aggression have been reported in the United States affecting those of Chinese, Japanese, Taiwanese, Korean, and Pacific Islander descent.

  Whereas anti-Chinese sentiment had recently become increasingly apparent in the United States due to the federal government’s China Initiative of 2018. Although the China Initiative has been rescinded, there are still residual effects and ongoing discrimination.

 Whereas the COVID-19 Pandemic has endangered the lives of people of Southeast Asian descent because they are randomly targeted to become victims of aggression and violence in public spaces.  

  Whereas leading institutes of higher education in the United States, including the University of Michigan, have recognized the need to proactively acknowledge and address racism in all its forms.

  Be it resolved that the University of Michigan join our peer institutions in explicitly acknowledging the escalation in anti-Asian sentiment, reaffirm its own commitment to anti-racism, and develop strategies to address any form of discrimination based on race, color, national origin, age, marital status, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, disability, religion, height, weight, or veteran status.




